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Communication is key to an organization like Dairy Producers of New Mexico. With 

the aid of faxes, e-mails and newsletters we attempt to relay as much information as we 
can to the membership as things happen. Take a little time to read these items as you 

receive them. 

One-on-one communication is also a good way to find out what is going on. The most 
efficient way to accomplish this is with area meetings. For the next several weeks, we 

will be scheduling district meetings in your area. Please take the time to attend these 
meetings. It is very important for you to know what we have been doing, and it is also 

an opportunity for you to let us know what you think we ought to be doing. Invite your 

neighbors who may not be members as we represent their issues as well. 

Thank you. If we don’t see you before, we’ll see you at your area meeting. 

 


